
November 24, 2020

GENTLE REMINDERS

For everyone’s safety and well-being, please be reminded of

some guidelines we are following:

1. Caddies are in a forecaddie role and should not touch any

of the players equipment.

2. When in close contact with others, please be sure to wear

mask, and when necessary face shield.

3. Sharing of golf carts, and even equipment on a golf cart

should only be among immediate family members in the

same household. Starters and marshals must ensure this is

practiced.

4.Please do not change table and chair configuration

designed to maximize social distancing.

Whereas we hope that an effective vaccine is on the way in

the foreseeable future, it is not here yet, but the virus still is.

Following these necessary guidelines will help to keep

everyone safe and ensure that Valley Golf remains open for

your health and enjoyment.

THE MANAGEMENT



November 24, 2020

Announcement

Dear Members,

The reason Valley Golf has implemented a tee off

time system upon the advice of NGAP and IATF

is to ensure proper social distancing upon

arrival, check-in/registration, and at the first tee.

For this system to be effective, it is incumbent on

members to follow the tee off time schedule. If

you choose to tee off whenever you want rather

than per schedule, proper social distancing is

not possible.

Therefore, management issues this polite

reminder that we will and must follow the tee off

time schedule. Starters will be reminded that

they must implement by tee time schedule to

ensure the health and safety of everyone. And

members must heed the advice of the starters

and marshals.

THE MANAGEMENT



November 25, 2020

Announcement

Dear Valley Golf Members,

Due to the pandemic, it is projected that most

members will not travel during the coming

Holiday season. Therefore, to ensure greater

access, from Monday, December 14, through

Monday January 4, both North and South Courses

will remain open every day. The South will not

close for maintenance day until Monday, January

11.

Thank you.

THE MANAGEMENT



November 26, 2020

Announcement

Dear Members,

To ensure everyone has smooth and equal

access to our Online Tee Time reservations

system, please be aware that any member or

assignee (ie. Secretary, Personal Assistant,

Spouse, Child etc…NOT to include any

employee of Valley Golf) that the member will

allow to make tee time reservations on their

behalf, may avail of tutoring from our IT or S&G

staff. Please contact our team to arrange per

your convenience.

Thank you.

THE MANAGEMENT



November 28, 2020

Announcement

Dear Members,

FYI, the following dates are Holidays, December

8, 24, 25, 30, 31, 2020 and January 1, 2021.

Holiday rates will apply.

Please be guided accordingly.Thank you.

THE MANAGEMENT


